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MultiVu Video: NEW PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT REMINDS THE PUBLIC OF IMPORTANCE OF FLU PREVENTION 
Teenage Flu Survivor Calls Attention to Severity of Disease
ADDITIONAL RESOURCES:  Video, hard copy requests, downloadable MPEG4, contact information and more available at http://multivu.prnewswire.com/broadcast/51381/press.html
STORY SUMMARY:

Many people think the flu is just a bad cold, but it is actually a much more serious and potentially life-threatening disease. It comes on quickly and there is no way to know how severe the flu might be, or how it will affect children, who are particularly vulnerable. Most years, more than 20,000 children under the age of five are hospitalized due to flu – that means more than 870 empty classrooms.  

One such child is Luke Duvall, who, at 15, was hospitalized with the flu. It started as what his family thought was an ‘ordinary’ illness. Within a few days, his condition deteriorated dramatically, and he was hospitalized, put on a ventilator and in a medically-induced coma for almost two weeks. Luke survived and eventually fully recovered. He was lucky – the flu can and has claimed the lives of thousands of healthy children. In fact, most years more than 100 children die from the flu in the United States.  

Luke and his family are members of Families Fighting Flu (FFF), a nonprofit 501c(3) organization dedicated to protecting the lives of children from the flu. FFF has developed a new public service announcement (PSA) to encourage immunization among everyone six months and older. In the PSA, Luke, now 17, and his family, describe their terrifying experience of his hospitalization and urge other families to protect their children.   

We ask that you air this PSA now and throughout flu season (end of May) to help debunk the perception that it is “just the flu.” It’s important to remember that more Americans die every year from the flu than all other vaccine-preventable diseases combined. You can help make a difference by airing this PSA.
For more information, please visit: www.familiesfightingflu.org 
VIDEO PROVIDED BY:  Families Fighting Flu
FOR TECHNICAL INFORMATION OR HARD COPY, PLEASE CALL: 

MultiVu Media Relations, 800-653-5313 EXT. 3

